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Summer BBQ at Heydenshore Park, Whitby, Saturday July 20 
 
Some of you may wonder why we have to go to this park again and again. 
First, we have to thank May Ho who is a Whitby resident enabling the 
prompt reservation of a shelter just beside the waterfront of the Lake 
Ontario. This is a beautiful private spot with free parking and clean 
facilities. There is a mini water-world just next to this shelter, allowing your 
kids or grand children to enjoy in the mid-summer heat. The Park takes 
only 30 to 45 minutes to drive from Toronto, and then right in front of your 
eyes are a vast piece of green pasture and a view of the lake without 
horizon. With experiences from all these years, rest assured that you can 
enjoy good food and games. Above all, it is a good chance to meet your 
former schoolmates and teachers, enriching some memorable moments of 
your life. Don’t worry too much about transportation. We will try our best to 
arrange car-pooling.  
 
Our new member Maggie Poon (2001) has made a big contribution in 
renewing our website, thus making the BBQ registration much easier. So 
don’t hesitate to visit http://www.bhjscanada.com, mark your calendar and 
enter your name(s) in the registration list. Rosita Ho will also be pleased to 
receive email: rosita23456@yahoo.ca or call 416-616-6191 if you have 
problem to do on-line registration. Hope to see you then. 
  
Deadline of registration: July 12, 2013. 


